
BY ALDS. PÉREZ, HAMILTON, COGGS, STAMPER, BORKOWSKI, WITKOWSKI, LEWIS, 

RAINEY, JOHNSON 

 

Resolution congratulating Allen-Field Elementary School on its 50 th Anniversary. 

 

          WHEREAS, 

                                           

ALLEN-FIELD ELEMENTARY SCHOOL 
 

celebrated 50 years of educating community members during a celebration and open house on 

September 13, 2018 at the school, 730 W. Lapham Blvd.; and 

 

          WHEREAS, Founded in 1971 as Walter Allen and Eugene Field Elementary Schools, the 

school was later renamed Allen-Field Elementary School; and 

 

 WHEREAS, Allen-Field Elementary School is the largest elementary school in Milwaukee 

Public Schools and has provided diverse educational opportunities for a host of students for 50 

years and counting; and 

 

WHEREAS, Allen-Field Elementary School offers a variety of educational programs to its 

students including Bilingual Education programs for Spanish-speaking students, a Bilingual 

Learning Disabilities program and an Early Childhood Program; and 

 

WHEREAS, Allen-Field Elementary School’s mission is to guide its students to become 

successful learners within their school and within their world and it firmly believes that with the 

commitment, support and collaboration of parents, educational staff and community members, 

Allen-Field students will become the leaders of tomorrow; now, therefore, be it 

 

         RESOLVED, That the Common Council of the City of Milwaukee herewith congratulates 

Allen-Field Elementary School on its 50th anniversary and wishes for it continued success and 

excellence; and, be it 

 

FURTHER RESOLVED, That a suitably engrossed copy of this resolution be presented to 

Allen-Field Elementary School. 

 

Introduced by Common Council members José G. Pérez, Ashanti Hamilton, Milele A. Coggs, 

Russell W. Stamper, II, Mark A. Borkowski, Terry L. Witkowski, Chantia Lewis, Khalif J. 

Rainey and Cavalier Johnson and approved by all members of the Milwaukee Common 

Council on September 25, 2018.  
 

 


